
From: Bob Sharples <Bob.Sharples@sportengland.org>  
Sent: 27 February 2020 15:49 
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: App Ref: 19/02708/OUT - Bicester Heritage - Sport England Ref: PA/20/SE/CL/54961 
 
Dear Rebekah, 
 
Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above planning application. 
 
Sport England has sought to consider the application in light of the National Planning 
Policy Framework (particularly Para. 97) and against its own playing fields policy. 
Unfortunately there is insufficient information to enable Sport England to adequately 
assess the proposal or to make a substantive response.  
 
The application may or may not impact on a site which has recently been designated 
as a Significant Area for Sport (SASP). This is not clear from the information currently 
contained within the application. 
 
I would suggest that the applicants contact the British Gliding Association 
office@gliding.co.uk /0116 289 2956 to discuss their application and have an 
evaluation to be carried out to see if it does indeed impact on the gliding. 
 
If it does impact on the gliding, the applicant may be able to mitigate the impact, which 
would need the approval of the BGA. 
 
I am attaching a recent appeal decision in York concerning a development which 
would have had a detrimental impact on York Gliding Club  
 
Sport England's interim position on this proposal is to submit a holding objection. 
However we will happily review our position 
following the receipt of all the further information requested above. 
 
I would be happy to discuss the requested information further with the applicant and/or 
the local planning authority if necessary. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Bob 
 

Bob Sharples RIBA MRTPI  
Principal Planning Manager - South Team 

T: 07830 315030 
M: 07830315030 
F: 01509 233 192 
E: Bob.Sharples@sportengland.org 
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We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but 
rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always 
have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be 
contacted by emailing Louise Hartley  
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